
CAP members: Fill out this survey

May 7, 2014—CAP members should now complete the 2014 CAP Practice Characteristics Survey, if they have not
already done so. Results from the survey will help the College set advocacy priorities and outline regional market
pressures  and  environmental  changes  affecting  the  individual  pathologist.  After  completing  the  survey,
participants will be entered in a weekly prize drawing. If you have questions about the survey, please email CAP-
PCSurvey@cap.org.

Please note: CAP members should have received an email invitation to take the survey from the email address of
noreply@qemailserver.com.  To  ensure  that  institutional  firewalls  did  not  block  the  survey  when  it  arrived,
members  are  encouraged  to  ask  their  information  technology  departments  to  specify  that  mail  from
“@qemailserver.com” be allowed to pass through their spam filters.
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